
 

 

 

  

 

We are trying to plan a block party for our neighborhood for Saturday, May 24 from 5:00 pm 

until 9:00 pm .  There are approximately 110 homes in our particular neighborhood.  We would 

like to block a portion of the street off for our block party.  It is Centerbrook Place in the 

subdivision of Teravista in an unincorporated section of the city of Round Rock.  We are hoping 

to block off Centerbrook Place from just past Hidden Brook Place to just before Fairway Path.  

Residents who live at the other end of Centerbrook Place would be able to access their homes by 

coming into the neighborhood on Centerbrook Place, turning right onto Fairway Path and 

following that to Centerbrook Place to regain access. 

  

Should you need any more information, please contact: 

  

Allison Overton/526 Centerbrook Place/512-436-9882/allison@texasovertons.com 

  

Niki Whitley/539 Centerbrook Place/512-248-1384/niki.whitley@sbcglobal.net  

  

Thanks very much for your time. 

  

  

Sincerely, 

  

  

Allison Overton 
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